
 
 
 

 

April 18, 2025 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers:  
 
Like many manufacturers and distributors, the Viking Corporation is facing a challenging 
economic environment shaped by tariffs, trade restrictions, and other external pressures. 
These factors have led to rising costs on many key components essential to our 
manufacturing processes. While we have taken significant steps to absorb as much of 
these increases as possible through cost-saving initiatives and improved efficiency, the 
ongoing impact has made a price adjustment on Viking-manufactured products necessary. 
 
Effective May 10, 2025, prices on Viking manufactured products will increase by 10-12%. 
This price adjustment will impact Viking’s complete line of fire sprinklers, valves, systems, 
and related devices. Viking BlazeMaster® CPVC products are exempt from this increase.  
 
To receive current pricing, all orders must be accepted prior to the close of business on 
Friday, May 9, 2025. All orders placed at current price levels will only be accepted subject 
to material availability.  
 
We remain committed to delivering the high-quality products you expect from us, and we 
want to assure you that this adjustment is directly related to external factors beyond our 
control. Our goal has always been—and continues to be—to minimize the impact on our 
customers and maintain a strong, dependable partnership. 
 
New pricing downloads will be available as soon as possible from www.supplynet.com. 
Your local representative is also available to discuss your needs and provide guidance on 
any upcoming orders before the new pricing takes effect. 
 
Thank you for your partnership and trust in Viking. We look forward to continuing to serve 
you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Viking Corporation 

http://www.supplynet.com/

